Dear Dr. Tussie,

On the recommendation of Professor Etel Solingen, it is my pleasure

to extend to you an invitation to join the editorial advisory board

of Columbia International Affairs Online (CIAO).

Since its inception in 1997, CIAO has grown to become the largest

online library of grey literature in international relations,

encompassing working papers, policy briefs, journals, books and

conference proceedings from over 200 institutions worldwide. CIAO

is currently used by several thousand researchers and librarians

each week. In addition, our monthly /What’s New/ email goes out to

some two thousand librarians across the globe.

The primary function of the editorial advisory board is to provide

guidance with respect to the editorial direction and content

selected for CIAO. For your information I have attached a list of

current board members. At our last board meeting, we decided that

one of our priorities for the coming year was to increase the

amount of content posted on the CIAO site from non-US countries, as

well as to gain a deeper understanding of the needs and interests of

 international users.

We are therefore inviting a small number of scholars to join our

board who can help us in developing the project in these areas, and

who can add both new perspectives and knowledge to our work. It is

for these reasons that I am writing you with this invitation.

The advisory board convenes formally once a year during the annual

American Political Science Association (APSA) conference. If you do

decide to become a member of our board and plan to attend APSA, I

hope you will be able to join us for our annual board dinner. The

board also meets less formally at the International Studies

Association conference, which takes place in February or March each

year. In addition to these in-person meetings, I am inclined to

correspond with members of the board from time to time via email

with questions concerning new contributors, editorial direction,

and content development.

I encourage you to take a few minutes to look over the CIAO

site,which you can access at:

http://www.ciaonet.org/

Username: editorial

Password: board

I hope very much that we will have the benefit of your participation

as a board member and I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Robert Sedgwick

Editor, CIAO

Columbia University Press
